
Translation of report filed with the Tokyo Stock Exchange on June 5, 2013 

 

 

MC Announces Changes to Representative Directors 

 

Mitsubishi Corporation (MC) has announced that the Board of Directors today approved the 

following proposed change to representative directors. 

 

1. Retirement of Board Member 

Ryoichi Ueda 

Member of Board of Directors  

(Concurrently) Senior Executive Vice President 

 

2. Date of Change 

June 19, 2013 

 

3. Reason for Change 

The change is being made to facilitate the scheduled retirement of Board Member Ryoichi 

Ueda in time for final approval at the General Meeting of Shareholders scheduled to be held 

on June 21, 2013 

 


